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Represents action items for PWG members


The meeting opened by reviewing the purpose of the call which is to discuss TDSP issues and concerns related to implementing methodology changes for next year’s annual validation process.

Terry Bates reminded the group of the timelines around modifying and testing the AV code.

Carl Raish with ERCOT reminded everyone that there is another level of approval with TAC next week before we can move forward.  Carl stated the TDSPs should be coding all algorithms with variables that can be changed annually. Carl stated the formula to calculate WR would not be something that would change year to year.

There was a review of the interim recommendations from ERCOT and Carl stated that ERCOT will set all parameters to reduce misclassification of electric heat customers. ERCOT’s belief is that migrations are caused by misclassifications. 

John Taylor with Entergy Solutions asked if ERCOT was going to classify everyone with electric heat as RESHIWR?

Carl reminded that group that the models were built with the AEP customers that had electric heat first and then the winter ratio was set.  

Allen Jones with Centerpoint asked to have an agenda item for discussion at the next PWG meeting to remove item #4 from the ’05 validation changes and make item # 4 a long term change, since ERCOT has done no analysis to date on this item and some parties believe the current deadlines for 2005 validation changes are not attainable.
Carl Raish with ERCOT stated that if the survey does not get approved PWG will need to have another meeting to discuss a new timeline.




TDSPs are requested to give a timeline of when is the last day they could            change the variables discussed.

